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James Hay appoints HR Director 

James Hay Partnership, the platform for retirement wealth planning, has appointed Penny 

Garnett as HR Director. 

Garnett, who joined the platform at the start of October, has been an HR Director for 15 

years across a wide range of sectors, from hospital and healthcare with HCA International to 

entertainment with The Walt Disney Company and recently as Head of Employee & 

Industrial Relations at the BBC. 

CEO Alastair Conway said: “We’re very excited to have Penny on board and I’m confident 

that her breadth and depth of experience, coupled with her drive, energy and cracking sense 

of humour, will help positively shape the way in which we all work.” 

 

Penny Garnett added: “With all of the recent changes to the retirement market it’s a great 

time to join a thriving platform with such an impressive SIPP pedigree.” 

-ENDS- 

 

For further information, contact: 

Sam Prince, Corporate Communications Executive, James Hay Partnership 

Tel: 0207 553 4907 

Email: samantha.prince@jameshay.co.uk 

www.jameshay.co.uk 

 

Notes to Editor 

James Hay Partnership, the platform for retirement wealth planning, has been working with financial advisers and 

clients for over 30 years to administer pensions, savings and investments in a cost and tax efficient way. Today 

over 52,000* clients trust us to look after more than £17.5 billion* worth of pension and investment savings. 

From the very first day we have challenged industry norms as we’ve responded to changing client needs - from 

being the first SIPP provider in the UK, through to developing our modular approach to retirement wealth 

planning, which we launched in 2013. 

The Modular iSIPP embraces fair and flexible pricing meaning the customer only pays for what they use, while 

they use it. This has now been evolved through the Modular iPlan to include other non-pension wrappers such as 

GIAs and ISAs. 
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We are able to continue to innovate thanks to being part of the IFG Group, a focused financial services company 

specialising in the provision of independent financial advisory and administrative services.  

Headquartered in Dublin, Ireland, IFG Group plc is listed on the Irish and London Stock Exchanges. 

*as at June 2015 

Any quotations are correct as at the date of the press release. 

 


